30th November 2006

Dear Team,

Kitten Shah has expressed his wish to leave the company for his personal reasons. Mr. Shah has been with us for 4 ½ years. During this time he has shown diligence and commitment to his work. He has related well with his colleagues and other employees.Please join me in expressing gratitude for the expert Information Technology skills he applied during his tenure with Virtual.com. Many of us have learnt a great deal from his knowledge and for that, we also thank him.

I wish him all the very best in his future accomplishments. Kitten, do not be a stranger to us.

Regards
Tim Potters

Head of Production

